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State announces $50 million for
Farmland Protection projects,
eligibility criteria expanded

being required for projects that meect climate resilience or
Source water protection goals.

Eligible applicants can apply for the Farmland Protec-
tion program through the Grants Gateway at WWW.grants
management.ny.govy/. Applications are being accepted on a
rolling basis unti] funds are exhausted.



